
Report of the Higher Education Subcommittee 
of the 

Arkansas Legislative Council 
 

June 17, 2011 
 
 
Co-Chairs: 
 
Your Higher Education Subcommittee met on June 23, 2011,  and reports the 
discussion and consideration of the following presentations and items by the noted 
speakers: 
 
A. Mrs. Jan Judy, Former State Representative, gave a background of House 

Concurrent Resolution 1024 and House Resolution 1013 of 2003. 
 

B. Mrs. Cathie Matthews, Director Arkansas Heritage, spoke on the significance of 
placement on the Historic Register. 
 

C. Three Representatives from the University of Arkansas Campus spoke about the 
construction on the University of Arkansas Campus.   
 

• Mr. Donald Pederson, Vice Chancellor for Finance of Administration 
• Mr. Alan Sugg, President of U of A System  
• Mr. Carl Johnson, President of U of A Board  

 
D. Senator Sue Madison, District 7, did a presentation on the construction that is 

taking place on the Old Main Lawn and surrounding areas. 
 

E. Mr. Doug Akin, Assistant State Forester- Management, spoke about concerns of 
the environmental issues on the University of Arkansas Campus and tree life. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
____________________________              ___________________________________                      
Senator Sue Madison, Co-Chair         Representative Johnnie Roebuck, Co-Chair 
 


